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Antonia Hover

From: Veronica Washington
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 11:21 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FPL Sale

Good morning, 
 
Please place the e-mail below in Docket Nos. 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Veronica D. Washington 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Andrew Fay 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850)413-6036 
 
 
From: BART MCDONNELL [mailto:jackbart@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 11:00 AM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: FPL Sale 
 
Dear Sirs: 
Please approve the sale of FPL to the 34,000 rate payers of Indian River County, who have been under the unfair burden 
of Vero Beach Electric for many years.  We have been forced to support  the high rates Vero Electric without any vote in 
this matter.  It's estimated that $2 million per month from the non-city rate payers go into the general fund of the city, 
which has a bloated bureaucracy.  The citizens most affected are the low income families forced to pay the high rates.  In 
all fairness, this is a terribly unfair situation.  Please approve the sale of FPL to Indian River County. 
 
Bart McDonnell 
2075 N. Porpoise Pt. Ln. 
Vero Beach, FL 32963 




